
From: Richard Hinkson
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 9:35:48 AM

Richard Hinkson
8 Companion Rd
Deerfield, NH 03037

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Any benefits to New Hampshire would only be short  term at best, the destruction and abuse of New
Hampshire will be forever. All the power is going to Boston NO BENEFIT to New Hampshire only
destruction of our state, and property taken away from our residents
How would you like your property to be taken or have a right of way through your yard?

Sincerely,
Richard Hinkson

mailto:rmhinksonsr@yahoo.com
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

